You can help protect government's IT environment.

Learn about what to do if a device is lost or stolen.



If your device has been lost or stolen, you must report the incident to your supervisor and to the IT Service Desk.



Government is accountable to the Provincial Auditors for all assets including lost/misplaced or stolen equipment.



Report the loss or theft of all devices including mobile devices, like a laptop, memory stick, external hard drive, cell phone, smart phone or two-factor authentication token/fob/device.



There is a serious security risk associated with all lost or stolen hardware due to the possibility of confidential information residing on the hard drive.

IT security questions? Contact the IT Service Desk by phone at 306-787-5000 or by email at itoservicedesk@gov.sk.ca.

